
Fra: "Hansjürg Hess" [mailto:3hf@gmx.ch]  
Sendt: 24. december 2014 08:53 

Til: Jesper Thinghuus 

Emne: Fw: Groennedal 

 
   

   

  

 

  

  

  

Forsvarets Ejendomsstyrelse 

att. Brigadegeneral 
Claus Uttrup 

Arsenalvej 55 

9800 Hjørring 

Danmark 

  

  

December 24, 2014  

  

  
Dear Mr Brigadegeneral Claus Uttrup 

  
3hf foundation Switzerland has been in touch with you earlier concerning taking over buildings in Grønnedal with a new 
use of the area. After having visited the location in September with Malik Papis, our representative in Greenland, we can 
confirm that we are still very interested in being established in Grønnedal. But we need some time to develop the project, 
involve others and organize the financial part. Establishing a daughter foundation in Greenland is already in process, 
because we have been informed by the government of Greenland that this is a necessity. 
  
We would like to have information about the energy consumption in Grønnedal for light, streetlight and heating in 
different parts in Grønnedal such as the station area and the “halv-tolv” area in the last few years back.  
  
We are very sad to experience that all furniture and equipment has been moved away. This will cost us a lot more to 
replace everything.  
We are confident to be able to arrange everything in a suitable way and with benefits for everybody. 
  
Kind Regards  

     

Hansjürg Hess,  
3hf foundation Switzerland 

  

CC: 
1.       Forsvarsministeren 

2.       Folketinget, Grønlandsudvalget 
Att. Udvalgssekretær Jesper Thinghuus 

3.       Folketinget, Forsvarsudvalget 
Att. Udvalgssekretær Jesper Thinghuus 

  
  
  

 

Forsvarsudvalget 2014-15 (1. samling)
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